DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
HEADQUARTERS, U.S. ARMY COMMUNICATIONS-ELECTRONICS COMMAND
6002 COMBAT DRIVE
ABERDEEN PROVING GROUND, MARYLAND 21005-1845

August 12, 2015

Subject: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) License Number 19-31447-01
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King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

Attention: Ms. Elizabeth Ullrich, Senior Health Physicist

This refers to U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) License Number 19-31447-01,
Docket No. 03038471, Control No. 585379, to our letter dated April 22, 2015, and to our August
12, 2015 telephone conversation between Messrs. Craig S. Goldberg, Barry J. Silber, Michael S.
Gray and Megan Y. Frailer of our staff, and Ms. Elizabeth Ullrich of your Commission.

We are hereby requesting the aforesaid NRC license be amended to include the storage of all
radioactive material/commodities authorized under this license as a principal activity in
addition to those principal activities currently authorized. This is necessary due to the nature
and conduct of official military operations for contingency or emergency purposes as well as
assuring total life cycle responsibilities in order to meet mission requirements. The material
under these conditions will be afforded the same controls (security, accountability, etc.)
throughout its life cycle. There will be no increased risk to the safety and health of members of
the public due to granting of this request.

Approval of the above request will negate our need to extend the time periods established in
10 CFR 30.36(d) and 10 CFR 30.36(f) as requested in our letter of 22 April 2015.

Our Point of Contact is Mr. Craig S. Goldberg, Email: craig.s.goldberg.civi@mail.mil; Voice
on (443) 395-3790.

Sincerely,

Loides

“Steven C. Hart
Director
Directorate for Safety
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